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Public Meeting to Detail Pedestrian Improvements at Un-Signalized Intersections 
~Vision Zero 2020 plans to improve roadway safety for people who walk ~ 

 
RICHMOND, Va. –  The Department of Public Works will hold a public meeting to review project plans to improve 
roadway safety for pedestrians on Thursday, December 19 from 5 to 7 p.m. at the Richmond Main Library, located 
at 101 East Franklin Street. Residents will learn about proposed pedestrian safety improvements, to include 
enhanced crosswalks, pavement markings, and signage. These enhancements will be made at more than 150 un-
signalized intersections throughout the City, focusing on intersections identified in VDOT’s Pedestrian Safety 
Action Plan.  
 
The project team, including representatives from the City of Richmond and consultants from Kimley-Horn and 
Associates, will be available to answer questions.  
 
For more information, please contact Jian Xu, Transportations Operations Engineer at 804-646-5402 or by email at 
Jian.Xu@Richmondgov.com 
 
We’re Social! For updates on DPW-related projects, activities and events visit us on Twitter @DPW_RichmondVA 
 
      -###- 

The City of Richmond Department of Public Works (DPW) is one of only 146 accredited public works agencies in the United States. DPW’s 
portfolio comprises a wide array of services to include leaf collection; street, sidewalk and alley maintenance;  trash collection; 
recycling;  urban forestry;  signs; signals and pavement markings;  grass cutting;  graffiti removal;  and parking. In addition, DPW issues 
permits for working in the city’s right-of-way, manages Richmond’s Bike Share program and maintains the fleet of city vehicles.  DPW’s 
operating budget comes from the general fund of the City of Richmond.   For more information about DPW services, click here or call 3-1-1. 
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